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Response to reviewers 

 

 

Manuscript no 391: 

“Muco-Submucosal Elongated Polyps of the Gastrointestinal Tract: 

- A case series and a review of the literature” 

 

We are thankful for the positive judgement of our paper and have revised the 

manuscriprt according to the instructions of WJG. 

 

Since there were no major criticism on the content of paper per se we have not 

amended the text. However, we have found one more recently published case of 

this entity and added in that reference (reference no 10) and made minor 

adjustments in the text accordingly. 

 

We want to thank the reviewers for their time and effort spent on our paper. 
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